Republic of the Philippines A
®ffice of the Jresident

Philippine Sports Commission

BACONC PILIPINAS

NOTICE OF AWARD
November 12, 2024

MS. MARY CRIS J. DELA CRUZ
General Manager

Medrise International OPC

407 Jade BIdg., 71 Aurora Blvd.,
Dona Imelda, Quezon City

Dear Ms. Dela Cruz:

We are pleased to notify you that your quotation dated October 15, 2024 for the project:
“Supply and Delivery of Customized Various Giveaways for Doping Control Officers
Accreditation Training Course — LOT 2” for the Contract Price of Fourteen Thousand One
Hundred Pesos only (Php 14,100.00) in Philippine Currency, as evaluated in accordance with
the provision of R.A. 9184, is hereby accepted.

Very truly yours,

'SfC/f \—\
RlCHAég . BACHMANN
Chairman

Conforme:

ey
MS. MARY CRIS J. DELA CRUZ
General Manager
Medrise International OPC
407 Jade Bldg., 71 Aurora Blvd.,
Dona Imelda, Quezon City

hov 14 2024
Date
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